ST. JOHN'S COLLEGE AN NAPOLIS, MARYLAND.

February 17,1939.

Dear Coach:

The basketball season is rapidly approaching its end and we all have had many opportunities to observe the effects of the recent rule changes on the game as a whole; on questions of fatique and on offensive and defensive play.

I, as chairman of your Research Committee, would appreciate any suggestions that you might make concerning the above or upon any other problem with which you have been confronted.

Please fill out the enclosed questionaire and supplement with any additional information which you believe would be helpful to this committee.

Thanks for your kind co-operation and with kind personal regards, I am

Sincerely yours,

Valentine Lentz

Chairman, Research Committee

P.S. FILL OUT AND RETURN QUESTIONAIRE IMMEDIATELY